PUBLIC MEETING

Ccledomcm Mormme Assefs Ltd TI RE E P I E R WO RKS
Storas Mara Cailleannach Eta

Caledonian Maritime Assets Ltd (CMAL) is hosting a public drop-in session to update
communities on the plans for work at Tiree pier, commencing in June 2019.

The project will return the old pierhead back to operational use for third party vessels and
provide a lasting repair to the main pier which has been damaged repeatedly by recent
winter storms.

Passengers will have full access to the ferry service during the works, which will not affect the
timetabled services.

A public drop-in session has been arranged to update communities and answer any questions.

Tiree Ferry Terminal Wednesday 15th May, 2pm - 4pm

Individuals are welcome fo drop in at any fime during the session.

Comments can be provided at the meetings, or afterwards, in writing to CMAL or by e-mail
to operations@cmassets.co.uk
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